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Catherine Barker

Director Business Performance
Queensland Competition Authority
Level 27, 145 Ann Street

Brisbane QLD 4001

Review Event Submission - Central Queensland Flooding 2015
30 November 2015
Dear Catherine,

Please find enclosed Aurizon Network’'s submission to the Queensland Competition Authority
(QCA) on the proposed cost recovery mechanism and resulting tariff impacts, which are
necessary for Aurizon Network to allow cost recovery of incremental maintenance cost for the
Moura system flood repair works following the February 2015 floods.

Aurizon Network is seeking to claim incremental maintenance costs incurred as a direct result
of the flood rectification work through the provisions set out in Aurizon Network’s 2010 Access
Undertaking, specifically clause 2.2.7 of Schedule F, Part A, in the form of a Review Event.

This claim relates to only the incremental maintenance expenditure of $4,237,120 expressed
FY2016 dollars incurred in the Moura system.

Detailed calculations supporting the cost recovery options and tariff impacts have been provided
in soft copy form. Consistent with past submissions, Aurizon Network requests that the
supporting models are not published as they contain confidential customer tonnage information.

Input assumptions and tariff impacts are subject to change as part of the finalisation of the 2014
Draft Amending Access Undertaking.

Should you have any queries in relation to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact
Michelle De Saram via Michelle.DeSaram@aurizon.com.au

Kind regards,

Donna Bowman
Network Regulation Manager (Access Undertaking)
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd

192 Ann St Brisbane QLD 4000 Australia
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd ACN 132 181 116






